
 

 

Monday 8th July 2024 
Remote Learning - NEU Industrial Action Tuesday 9th, Wednesday 10th and Thursday 11th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I wrote to you on the 28th of June sharing my disappointment that there will be industrial action on Tuesday the 
9th to Thursday the 11th of July 2024.   
  
I am sorry that you will have to make alternative arrangements for your child and that they will experience 
disruption to their education, but please find the information for what our curriculum plans will be on those days. 
 
Our provision for the Tuesday the 9th of July, Wednesday 10th of July and Thursday the 11th of July is as follows: 
 

Year 7 Closed  Online Curriculum – See plans below 

Year 8 Closed Online Curriculum – See plans below 

Year 9 Closed Online Curriculum – See plans below 

Year 10 Closed Online Curriculum – See plans below 

Year 12 Closed Personalised Revision Curriculum unless students are on work experience 
 

 
Although the school site is closed to years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12, we are still passionate about your child's education, 
and we will be providing a full day of online curriculum which starts at 9.00am.  If there are any students who do 
not have a device at home, can you please contact your Head of Year or Deputy Head of Year.  Contact details are 
below. 
 

Each morning, we will email all students from Year 7 – 10 their curriculum plan for the day and make it 
available on firefly too.  We have tried to match the current curriculum for all year groups to ensure we provide 
the continuation of curriculum structure and learning. We have provided five lessons for each year group to 
match our current curriculum offer with hyperlinks for each lesson.  As an example, here is a screen shot of 
Tuesday’s curriculum. 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 
How to access the remote learning provision: 

1. Simply click the hyperlink for the lesson you would like to study.  

2. Complete the starter quiz. 

3. Watch the video (Lesson content/Learning). 

4. Complete the quiz to check your knowledge and understanding. 

 
Lunch Provision 
 
We will also be providing a free packed lunch for students in their local community.  If you would like your child to 
receive a lunch on Tuesday 9th of July, Wednesday 10th of July and Thursday the 11th of July, can you please follow 
the links to the Microsoft Form surveys to let us know what option your child would like and which location they 
will be collecting lunch from. 
 
Tuesday the 9th of July - https://forms.office.com/e/PJ25PXMJW9 
 
Wednesday the 10th of July - https://forms.office.com/e/PJ25PXMJW9 
 
Thursday the 11th of July - https://forms.office.com/e/SwdEm65ucP  
 
I would like to confirm that the school site WILL be open to all students on Monday the 8th and Friday the 12th of 
July as usual. 
 
Contact details for Year Teams 
 
Y7 team: 
Head of Year 7 - Mrs Haywood - s.haywood@chellaston.derby.sch.uk 
Deputy Head of Year 7 - Miss Dennett - s.dennett@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
 
Y8 team: 
Head of Year 8 – Mr Burton - b.burton@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
Deputy Head of Year 8 - Miss Marvill - a.marvill@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
 
Y9 team: 
Head of Year 9 - Mrs Dow - d.dow@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
Deputy Head of Year 9 - Mr Roome - b.roome@chellaston.derby.sch.uk 
 
Y10 team: 
Head of Year 10 - Mr Shields - d.shields@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
Deputy Head of Year 10 - Mrs Battrick -  h.battrick@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
 
Sixth form team: 
Head of Sixth form - Mrs Warren - e.warren@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
Deputy Head of Sixth form - Mrs Tivey - m.tivey@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
Sixth form administrator - Mrs Dolphin - a.dolphin@chellaston.derby.sch.uk  
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Kind regards 
 
Phil Smith 

 
Proud Headteacher 
Chellaston Academy 
 


